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The earth has yielded its produce: God, our 
God, blesses us. Psalm 67:6 

Include in your prayers this week: 

The Scott Family (Oliver 5K, Izabel 
3K) 

Staff: Pastor Dan Thews & Family 
(FMC & CMC Pastor)  

CLS Family Prayers 
Nov 8    Distance Learning Day - 
    Voting at CLS 

Nov 9    Early Release—1:30      
    dismissal 

Nov 10  Picture Re-take Day 

Nov 23-25  No School—Thanksgiving Break 

Dec 6    5K-8th grade singing at FMC at 
    11am Advent service 

Dec 7    Early Release—1:30 dismissal 

Calendar 

Nov 28th is the next PTO   
meeting at 6pm. Where: TBD  

Fundraiser Gala 
Volunteers  
needed!! Join the 
committee and 
help with the 
annual CLS Gala 
in April!  Meets 
immediately    
before the PTO meeting every 
4th Monday of the month.  

Walk-In Wednesdays!  

Every Wednesday morning you are 
invited to walk with your child(ren) 
into school and socialize for a   

moment. Maybe meet 
someone new!  Bonus 
coffee + breakfast baked 
goods available with a 
goodwill offering to CLS 
PTO!   

Next PTO Meeting 

Walk-in-Wednesdays 
PTO will be hosting a bake sale on 

election day, Nov 8th at CLS.  Need 

volunteers to bake 
goodies & work the 

sale. 

Watch for a sign-up    

genius email from    

Laurie Gross 

PTO Bake Sale 

Next week on Nov 8th there will be 
voting here at CLS and we are    
expecting the voter turnout to be 
high.  For that reason, we are  
planning a distance learning 
day.  Your child’s teacher will be 
sending home materials to work 
on or providing your student with    
guidance on what the expectation 
is for the day. We aim to make the 
work fun and educational with 
varying levels of    
assignments based 
on age. Please look 
for details from your  
teacher and let the 
teachers know if you 
have any questions. 

Distance Learning Day 
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Picture re-take day is Nov 10th.  
If your child is planning on   

having re-takes, please bring 
back your pictures, the       

photographer orders the same 
package as you ordered the first 
time, with the retake picture. 

 
Our annual babysitting night has    
returned! The event is offered by our 
Student Council as a way for parents 
to get some early Christmas shopping 
in or just a night out.  The event is 
from 5:30 through 8:30 on Friday,   
December 2nd here at Celebration for 
kids 3 yr olds – 5th Grade.  Drop-off is 
5:30pm, and your children will be 
ready for pickup around 8:30.         

Pizza will be 
provided for 
supper along 
with other 
snacks, and 
lots of fun   
activities!  

The prices for babysitting night are 
$20 for one child, and $35 for two or 
more children. You can sign up 
through our website form. Please let 
us know if there are any food         
allergies on the sign-up. We hope to 
see you there!  

-CLS Student Council  

Babysitting Night 

Picture Re-Take Day 

Looking for a Christmas gift idea? 
Celebration Lutheran School is    
having a dip fundraiser! Starting  
Nov 7th through Nov 18th, Profit for 
the school is 50%, which is great! It 
will be here in time for the holidays 
as well, so buy that 
hard to gift person 
some dip!!  

Please look for order 
forms in your child's 
backpack on this  
Friday! 

 

Dip Fundraiser 

Happy November! I’m sure many of 
you noticed last year’s student 
spotlight on the board outside the 
office.  This year, we came up with a 
plan to have parents fill out some 
information about their children to 
make it more personal. Mrs. Moon 
will be sending out a blanket    
questionnaire to give some ideas.  

You can include 
photos of family 
members, pets, 
action shots from 
sports, favorite 
vacations, etc.  
Be creative! We 
want to       
showcase as 

many students as possible. If you 
have any questions, please contact 
Mrs. Moon directly. 

Updated Student Spotlight 

https://www.celebrationlutheran.net/wp-admin/admin-ajax.php?action=frm_forms_preview&form=m4ztp2222

